to me, c.sime@stmatthewscps.co.uk ~
COMMUNITY
FUND

Project ID: 20160796

Hello Jenny

We’'re going to fund your idea .
We're really happy to tell you we will be funding your project following your application for National Lottery Awards for All. And we want to give St MatASS& w G@&heruo ilelslslelto help
your community thrive | |

:

Frank Vaudrey
to Catherine, Claire, me ~

St Matthew’'s Windsor Gardens Wildflower Meadow

33 Tweets

Jenny, just fantastic what you have done I'm sure a report to the next governors meeting will go down really well And whe|
| You Retweeted

8

Thanks Frank

imjeeves

Tim Jeeves
' A pleasure to discuss plans to spruce up Windsor Gardens for the children of
St Matthew's and local residents this morning. Look forward to supporting - o - - o =
things as they develop Meeting to discuss wildflower project at St Matthew's CPS  nsex =
Jenny Evans <. evan tmatthewscps.c k> Tt Mar 2020, 09:18 <
to barry kushner, tim.jeeves, Barry ~
Good morning
My name is Jen Evans and | am a teacher and Science Lead at St Matthew’s Catholic Primary School in Walton We have recently received confirmation that we will be involved in planting a

wildflower/Community garden at Windsor Gardens, an area of grassiand next to McDonalds on Queen’s Drive

We have received confirmation of funding from the National Wildflower Trust through Liverpool City Council and the planting will be going ahead within the next month or two (date TBC)

Myself and Barry Walker, Green Spaces Development Officer from the Council would like to invite you to a meeting in April sometime to discuss this project further and your possible
Involvement. Would this be possible for i‘ou both to attend? We could be flexible with dates to suit IOu both? .
Jeeves, Tim @ Sun,7Feb, 12:33 (11 daysago) Yy :

to Roz, Sarah, Karl, me ~

We are extremely excited at the ides
Kind regards

Jen Evans Hi Jen - we did discuss what you proposed and everyone really liked the sound of it. That mix of doing activity outside, education for the children and being able to link up with the

broader community is brilliant and something we're really keen to support.

St Matthew's Windsor Gardens Wildflower Meadow @ - 1 Oct 2020
Thank you so much for the meeting at Windsor Gardens today. Such a great
project with exciting prospects ahead. Clearance of the fly tipping has made
a huge difference. @Ip incil @timjeeves

tmatthews

c.sime@stmatthewscps|

0 All ~ That being the case, we'd like to make a [EJUY contribution to the Awards for All application that you're planning to make; our understanding is that the chances of success with the
i all application will be increased if you have match funding.

Lovely bit of good news for half term. Today we have received confirmation of lottery bid Jen and | have been looking at for developing outside learning. They have awarded us £10,000 and with other
grants Jen has sourced we are able to move forward with our plans.

BLER T
g Our plans include the installation of an outside classroom on the Windsor Garden’s - which will enable us to deliver lessons there year round and use the site for many other events including parents
parent and importantly the local community.

Please see the video below — for an idea of the exciting plans

https://youtu.be/KgMI9O8HKuUUA ®» WINDSOR

| have to say Jen has worked so hard on this for our children and deserves congratulating — well done J4

| am excited to see what happens in the future and how we can continue to develop outside learning

Claire x

clipped] View entire 1

Please see You tube video of lottery funding plan
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KgMI98HKuUuA&f



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KgMl98HKuuA&feature=youtu.be
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Hope you are well.

1 of the 2 1.5 by 0.5 metre
information lecterns made for
the wildflower site to educate

Just a quick update on the Planters being supplied by MyClubmoor - we have them, just waiting for Lockdown restrictions to be lifted and ol
touch about their delivery,

Take Care,
Karen

Karen Muldoon
MyClubmoor Administrator
Office: 0151 287 3477

Please extend our thanks to MyClubmoor for their computer offer. It has really
helped the children learn during lockdown. We were able to buy a notebook
which allows them to do all that they need to do for school

Yes we are very hopeful that the wild ﬂov;ler pian‘t.ing will take place at Windsor Gardens close to your school. The
pplication has been put forward to the North West Wild Flower trust and we are j

-ing for confirmation from them.
soon as thev get back to me with an undate 1 will let vou know. I L )

alker, Barry <Barry.Walker@liverpool.gov.uk>| ue, 21 Apr 2020, 20:46

5 x A4 Habitat
information
boards

5 x A4 Bee

Information
Boards

Yes all preparation work done and the wild flower seeding will take place in mid May (fingers crossed) so wher

chool returns to normal we should be on track for our door class room at Windsor Gardens .
Hope you and family are well and safe. 2


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ifRHi6qwe8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ifRHi6qwe8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6ifRHi6qwe8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8S4R4vo81dw

